Sister Nibedita Govt. General Degree College for Girls

Notice No. g 4.6.6.0.C.G /84 Date 27.04.2020
| Notice

i
Itis hereby notified that college will remain closed on 29/01/2020, 30/01/2020 and 31/01/2020, as per
Finance Department Notification No. 442 — F(P2) dated 27/01/2020 and Finance Department No.5962 ~
F(P2) & 5964 - F(P2) both dated 01/11/2019 in connection with Saraswati Puja.
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